

February 2, 2005

Ms. Carole Washburn Executive Secretary Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW Olympia, Wa. 98504

via e-mail

Re: your letter of Feb. 2, 2005 App. No. D-079317 & D-979336

Dear Ms. Washburn:

We do not seek a comparative review of these applications. On the contrary, we fully support Wickkiser International's application. The granting of both applications will serve to enhance customer service for both of our company's customers. We would hope that with out the necessity of this review or hearing, the process will be completed in the near future so that we may begin offering this enhanced service to our customers at the earliest possible date.

Thank you,

Michael Lauver Vice-President, General Manager

cc: Richard Johnson Wickkiser International